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Head Teacher Richard McGowan
Lesmahagow High School


	
	Our ref:
	

	
	Your ref:
	

	
	If calling ask for:
	J. Mallaghan

	
	Phone:
	01555 896010

	
	Date:
	06 February 2020


Dear Parent/Guardian
As part of your child’s involvement in Glasgow University’s Top-Up programme, they are required to attend a campus visit on Friday, 28th February. This is crucial to them passing the course and should, therefore, be attended by all pupils.

Pupils will be transported to this by coach – leaving the school at 8.45am. They will return at, approximately, 3.15pm. As this takes place on a Friday, and the school will be closed at this time, pupils will have to make their own way home. If they require a bus pass, please, encourage them to speak to me.

No member of staff accompanies the pupils on the day (at the university’s suggestion), however, pupils are met from the bus by their Top-Up tutors and looked after by them for the duration of the day. They also ensure that pupils are safely on the bus at the end of the day’s activities. 
A lunch is provided for pupils so they need not take one with them. They are not required to wear uniform.

Yours sincerely

Mr. J. Mallaghan (Principal Teacher of Pupil Support) 

Lesmahagow High School, Strathaven Road, Lesmahagow, ML11 0FS

Phone: 01555 896010  Fax: 01555 896011
Email: office@lesmahagow.s-lanark.sch.uk
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